

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing as a concerned resident of WA4.

We moved to Grappenhall years ago because of the local, rural feel, the family and community environment and a desire to live in a quite Cheshire village.

I understand from attending several of the meetings that have been held on these planned developments, both planning office and local resident organised, that there are a number of strategic points that can be made to argue against the current proposal. These range from air pollution and environmental issues to infrastructure to perceived need (pre Brexit) versus actual need several years post original submission. However, that all said I just wish to express my hopes and wishes for a simpler more tamed version of the proposal.

I understand the need for housing expansion and I appreciate the distribution options that are available to you, all I would ask is that you revisit your original plans for South Warrington as what makes WA4 (Grappenhal, Thelwall etc) special and unique is its character, its charm and small community feel. I fear that adding 6500 homes to this quaint Cheshire village will further separate us from the valued beauty spots that are already in ever increasing risk of extinction in the North West of England.

Thank you for you time in considering this email.

Kind regards



